
 

 

 

Public Health Workforce Study: 

Mental Health and   Intention to 

Leave During COVID-19 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are conducting a research study to 

understand the nature and extent of mental 

health impacts and intention to leave among the 

public health workforce in Canada during 

COVID-19. 

 
We are looking for public health 

professionals and workers: 

• who have worked in a public health unit or 

regional health authority in Canada prior to 

March 2020 and during the COVID-19 

pandemic 

• in full or part-time positions 

 
Participation will include: 

• completion of a one-time anonymous 

online survey (~15 minutes to complete) 

 

 

 

 

To learn more about our study, 

please contact Carolyn Seale at:  

sealec@mcmaster.ca 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This study has been reviewed by the 

Hamilton Integrated Research Ethics 

Board Project #150

CLICK HERE FOR CONSENT FORM AND SURVEY QUESTIONS 

 

This project is supported by the Canadian Institutes of Health Research (CIHR). 
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